
Ladies Philoptochos Society Nausica 
Clothing Drive  
 

February 1 – March 31, 2024 
 

The Wardrobe urgently needs your fall and winter donations, 
especially menswear!  While The Wardrobe can accept all types of 
donations any time of year, they especially need sweaters, 
fall/winter coats/jackets, hats, gloves, long-sleeve T-shirts, 
sweatshirts/sweatpants, boots, and sturdy shoes! 
 

Clothing Drive Donations can be dropped off every Tuesday.  
during Greek School (5:00 pm – 6:30 pm) and every Sunday! 

 

 
 

 
 

Did you know? Every $50 outfits someone for success - a new outfit plus training for positive 
workplace behavior.  With renewed confidence and hope, >90% stay engaged in their job search, and 
>60% have full-time employment within 6 months.  Consider a donation today!   www.ladies-
philoptochos-nausica.square.site 
 
Contact with questions:  
Kathy Verros kverros12@gmail.com or text 
215.514.5169 
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